Chilmark Select Board

Recommendation from the Harbormaster and Shellfish Department to relocate all moorings located
between Harriph’s Creek and the entrance of Muddy Cove for the restoration of eel grass which is
essential to the shellfish population within the pond.

Thank you,

Ryan Rossi

Harbormaster

Town of Chilmark

Town Hall: (508) 645-2100 ext. 2846
Harbor Office: (508) 645-2846
harbormaster@chilmarkma.gov




